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October 10, 2022 
 

 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 

Project D7POC362, for the trenchless installation of welded steel pipe (bore & jack) as 
needed on state-maintained roads in Caswell County, has been withdrawn from the October 
20, 2022, letting.  This project will be re-advertised at a later date.   
 
I am sorry for any inconvenience.  Thank you for your interest in assisting Division 7.  

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Jennifer A. Sour 
Division Proposal Engineer 
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